
                                                                           
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

As you already know we will be attending Kingswood’s Peak Venture site on Monday 4th 

March 2019 and returning home on Friday 8th March 2018. 

 

As the time draws nearer, we appreciate that parents and children will undoubtedly wish to 

find out more about the forthcoming trip.  With this in mind, we would like to invite you to 

a parent’s presentation evening at school on Monday 11th February at 4.45 pm, to explain in 

more detail what we have planned.  Of course, children are more than welcome to attend 

the meeting. 
 

During the presentation we will also cover information about the amenities available at the 

centre, what to pack, menu plans, accommodation details and a sneak peek at the types of 

thrilling adventures and team building activities your child will be involved in. 

 

We are all very excited to be taking the children away on this incredible adventure and look 

forward to sharing our plans with you all at the presentation. 

 

Attached to this letter is a list of things you will need to pack. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Hunt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


